
26th January 2019
Ref:  DSG(2019)C001

Mr Sandy Mackie
Scrabster Harbour Trust
Scrabster

Please respond to:

June Love
DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com
Traill House
7 Olrig Street
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

Tel:      01847 890886
Fax:     01847 893459
Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Dear Sandy

DEVELOPMENT OF THE PIER, SCRABSTER HARBOUR

I am writing on behalf of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group to support your efforts to redevelop
the pier at Scrabster Harbour.

We note that this is one of the priority projects on the Caithness and North Sutherland
Regeneration Partnership (CNSRP) and therefore has been evaluated as one of the priority
projects which will create economic benefits, including jobs to the area.

We continue to see the value of investment to the harbour as one project which supports the
diversification from nuclear.

We wish you luck in taking this project forward and look forward to hearing how this is
progressing.

Yours sincerely

Sent electronically without signature

Roger Saxon
DSG Chairman


